Dear Everybody,
this is a short update; circular 4 will be sent in April.

Basically there are only two (practical) items to mention. In addition, let me state that the web site has
not been updated for several weeks, but now it will be taken care of more regularly.

TRANSFERS

1) You can now communicate the details of your arrival (flight number and origin, scheduled
landing, number of passengers); please mention if you require our transfer service (see below)

2) As for the transfer, we will most probably resort to minibuses and taxis; for full cars these will
cost about 20 and 30 E respectively — a full size bus would lower the cost only marginally and
require a longer waiting at the airport. If you have special requests (such as leave the airport as
soon as possible even if more expensive, or minimize cost even if waiting some time at the
airport) please let us know.

3) The transfers will be organized by Paola, but please send your mail to our SPT mail address
(this will guarantee everybody has full information in case of last moment problems), with
subject “TRANSFER”.

4) 'The deadline for requesting the transfer is May 5, but it would be nice to have your data by
April 25.

HOTEL RESERVATIONS AND CONFIRMATION

1) Please note that the rooms are reserved for conference participants only until March 31; after
this date the Hotel will be free to give the rooms which are not yet reserved (and confirmed) to
general customers, and could apply the general fares even to conference participants.

2) The Hotel mentioned that some reservations were not yet accompanied by the required
payment or credit card number communication. They will remind those being late, but if you
are in this situation keep in mind what is said in point 1 above.

3) At the moment there are still a very few rooms available.

4) Needless to say you are free to lodge elsewhere.

Giuseppe

(21 Mar 2014)



